
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  November 4, 2014  
To:   All Laboratories -  DTH 
From:  Laboratory Services – Red Deer 
Re:  Spinal Fluid Collection Protocol Form 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
 
Key Messages: 
 
 The Spinal Fluid Collection Protocol form has been updated. The new version of this form is 
 09393(Rev2014-08) 
 
 The updated form clearly indicates the required testing (solid bullets) and the optional testing (open 
 check boxes) for each protocol 

 
 
 
Why this is important:  
 
 Use of the most current version of the collection protocol will ensure that the appropriate testing is 

completed in a timely manner 
 
 
Action Required: 
 
 Please discard all copies of the Spinal Fluid Collection Protocol form that are not the current version 

 
 Please obtain required copies of the form as required: on Insite or on the DTH Guide to Lab Services 
 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
 
Lezlie Rein, AHS Laboratory, Laboratory Technologist II, Red Deer Regional Hospital Hematology, 
lezlie.rein@albertahealthservices.ca , 403-343-4727 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
 
Dr. Garnet Horne, Central Zone Clinical Department Head 
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